
Opening up of States and Territories  

 
Fellow members of Alcoholics Anonymous 

Following many enquiries to our General Service Office, I write on behalf of the 
General Service Board of Alcoholics Anonymous Australia.  

As our States and Territories begin to open up, all members and AA Groups need to 
ensure that they operate according to their relevant State/Territory Health regulations 
and those required by the meeting venue and their Covid Safety Plan. 

Depending on the State or Territory that your meeting is located in, there may be a 

staged approach to the reopening of communities and changing requirements you 

need to be aware of.  

Any requirements for attending meetings, are not in breach of our Traditions as they 
are not AA requirements, but are State/Territory health regulations. 

If in doubt, please check your State or Territory Health website for the most up to 
date information.   

 
Andy Poad 
Chairman  
General Service Board of Alcoholics Anonymous Australia 
 

 


